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Charter Township of Alpena - DPW Services
COVID-19 Pandemic

The Charter Township of Alpena will follow suit with the surrounding communities to help
reduce the spread of COVID-19. The following protocol will be effective March 17,2020 for
DPW employees.

The water and sewer utility will only be performing emergency service calls to homes and
business within our service area. To protect both our workers and property owners, only calls
related to sewer backups, or water supply issues will warrant an in-home response from DPW
employees or contracted F&V employees.

Please feel free to contact the Charter Township of Alpena - DPW Department with any
questions or concerns. (989) 356-0297 Ext. 1.
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